

Jeremy Runnells < runnells@gmail.com>

Getting back to you

Mark Ivins <

Thu, Feb 11, 2016 at 5:14 AM

To: Jeremy Runnells <runnells@gmail.com>

Dear Brother Runnells - Thank you for your email and the expression of your feelings regarding your current situation. I do disagree with many of the things you shared in your email. However, in light of your recent surgery and the fact that you have a close family member who is near death, I have decided to postpone the disciplinary council scheduled for February 14th. I would like to keep our appointment to meet on March 15th and then schedule the disciplinary council for March 20, 2016. If you would like to meet before March 15th, please let me know and I will adjust my schedule accordingly. Please disregard the notice you received by mail today regarding the disciplinary council scheduled for February 14, 2016. Another formal notice will be delivered to you regarding the rescheduled disciplinary council.

Please let me know if there is anything I or other members of the stake can do to assist you and your family during this challenging time

President Ivins

Thank you, President Ivins [Quoted text hidden]